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2017 NYU Summer Institute in Taxation

By Larry Brant on 6.15.17 | Posted in Personal Message from Larry

Please join me at the NYU Summer Institute in Taxation this July in New York City. This year, I

will be presenting "Entity Classification – Another Look at the Check-the-Box Regulations" 

on Day 2 (July 27) of the Institute’s Advanced Income Tax and Wealth Planning Conference,

where I will discuss recent developments, flexibility and planning opportunities created by the

regulations, traps that exist for the unwary, and practical tax practitioner guidance.

The NYU Summer Institute is chock-full of information and resources, and one of the leading

educational forums for tax practitioners of all levels to stay up-to-date in the world of taxation

legislation and regulations. Download the conference brochure and obtain registration details

at the NYU Summer Institute in Taxation webpage. I look forward to seeing you in New York

City.

Larry
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